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MARCH 2020 VISIT OUR WEB SITE 

During this uncertain time, we are here for 
you. 

With the coronavirus on everyone's mind, we want to reassure you that Arroyo 
Grande Community Hospital is prepared to go above and beyond to deliver the care 
our community deserves during this unprecedented pandemic. 

We care deeply about your health and well-being, and our physicians, nurses and 
caregivers are prepared and ready to keep our community safe. This is what they do 
on a daily basis, and they are thoroughly trained for these moments of crisis. 

Today and always, our priority is to help provide vital resources to keep excellent, 
affordable health care accessible to all in need. 

We hope you will join us in spreading humankindness during this difficult time 
by helping those you can. Whether picking up groceries for a neighbor or calling to 
check on an elderly friend, acts of humankindness can be critically important and 
make a significant difference to others. Please be safe and follow established public 
health guidelines for yourselves and your loved ones. You can call the Community 
COVID-19 Information Hotline at 805.332.8276 from 8:00am to 8:00pm to speak 
with a registered nurse about the virus. View resources and learn more > 

While our dedicated and heroic staff brings compassionate care to our patients, 
Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation is continuing our work to support 
their efforts. During these challenging times, we are reminded how much it means to 
our patients and caregivers to have supporters like you. 

https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/emailviewonwebpage.aspx?erid=0
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/home-page
https://www.dignityhealth.org/central-coast/locations/arroyo-grande/coronavirus
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/home-page


Our newly established Emergency Support Fund will provide necessary 
resources to support our physicians and nurses in caring for our patients at 
this critical moment. Now, more than ever, your gift of any size can make a huge 
impact on our efforts to combat this pandemic. 

Stay safe. Be well. Please know we stand ready to serve you and together we will 
get through this. 

With gratitude, 

Sue Andersen  
President & CEO 

Ken Dalebout 
Hospital Administrator 

J. Trees Ritter, DO 
Chief Medical Officer 

Montisa Phelan Lopez 
Vice President of Philanthropy 

  

 

You can make a difference today by 
supporting the Emergency Support 
Fund which will provide necessary 
resources (supplies, staffing or 
equipment) to support our physicians 
and nurses in caring for our patients. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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